
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL 
(Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp 

Tel:  01629 640241 

 

e-mail: hassoprc@tiscali.co.uk 

Rev. John Hague. Deacon 
Website: www.allsaintshassop.co.uk 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: SATURDAY Hassop: 11.30 a.m. - 12 noon and by arrangement.  Bakewell: 5.30p.m. 
 

LAST SUNDAY’S COLLECTION -£49845  
WEEK BEGINNING SATURDAY 16th to SUNDAY 24th 2007 

 

Saturday 16th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Donor’s Intention 

Sunday 17th   9.00 a.m. Bakewell Fr Dominic’s Intention 

  10.30 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

 

Mass of 11th Sunday 

of the Year 

Monday 18th  9.30 a.m. Hassop Donor’s Intention Feria 

Tuesday 19th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Donor’s Intention St Romuald 

Wednesday 20th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Donor’s Intention St Alban 

Thursday 21st   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Wally & Mary Doyle St Aloysius Gonzaga 

Friday 22nd   9.30 a.m. Hassop Donor’s Intention SS John Fisher/Thomas More 

Saturday 23rd   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Donor’s Intention 

Sunday 24th   9.00 a.m. Bakewell Parishioners 

  10.30 a.m. Hassop Donor’s Intention 

 

Birth of St John the  

Baptist (Solemnity) 

 

Next Sunday’s Masses: Saturday: 
Reader: 

Eucharistic Minister: 

6.15 p.m. Bakewell 
S. Plant, C. Barkworth 

Rev J. Hague 

Sunday: 9.00 a.m. Bakewell 

M&G Graham 
Rev J Hague 

10.30 a.m. Hassop 

C. Dathan, S. Creer 
Rev J Hague, A. Shimwell 

Welcomers: 

Bakewell Flowers: 

B. Goddard, C. Barkworth 

 

H. Hoare  

 

 

Happiness comes from kindness. Happiness cannot come from hatred or anger. We experience good only by doing it. 
 

 

The Summer Fayre takes place on 23rd June: some raffle 
tickets are still available. Please return with cash by 17th 

June. We have received gifts of £75 and £25 for the 1st and 
3rd prizes. Grateful thanks to all our benefactors. Do we have 

anybody able to help with the second prize? This would be 

greatly appreciated as we now make the final arrangements 
for the Fayre. 
 

Social Committee & Stallholders met last Tuesday. There 

are some new stalls this year including a Ladies & Gents 
Accessories Stall (arranged by Mary Franklin and co.) plus 
a truly genuine cosmetic face uplift (performed by Lucy 
& Ruth Elliot and co.). Please read small flyer and help the 

committee during these final days of preparation. There is 
still an urgent need for cakes, jams, bottles, etc. Please do 

your little bit. Further guidance from Sharon on 01298 84272. 
 

St Vincent de Paul Society will take up a retiring collection 
this weekend to help the society in its work of pastoral 

service in our local prisons and abroad. Please support! 
 

Thursday 28th June:  (please note change of date) 7.30-
10p.m. Social Evening to say a big thank you to all who give 

their time and talents to help in the many pastoral activities 

of our parish.  Weather permitting we shall have it in the 
presbytery garden; a little drink will be offered and please 

bring nibbles with you to share especially with those who can 
only open bottles!!! Sharon and Monica will be contacting the 

different groups. 
 

Friday 29th June feast of Ss Peter & Paul is a holyday of 
obligation. Masses at 10-00am Hassop & 7-30pm Bakewell. 

The annual collection of ‘Peter’s Pence’ will be taken up. 
 

Parish 100 Club winners were Peggy Gillan, Shirley Plant 
and Rita Mann (at long last!). Thank you for your support. 
 

Nottingham Diocese intends to appoint lay trustees to its 

board of trustees. Please see notice boards. 

Holiday Fun Week: for 5-11 year olds: Tuesday-Friday 
mornings 24th-27th July in Bakewell.  The theme this year is 

“Going Bananas”. Application forms from the Wildlife Book 
Shop.  
 

Christian Aid’s “Cut the Carbon” March. Campaigners 

are marching from Belfast to London and will be in Bakewell 
on 19th/20th August.  Events will be planned – watch the 

notice boards! 
 

St Alban’s Primary School Derby celebrates its Golden 
Jubilee on Wednesday. Anyone who attended the school 

would be most welcome at the Mass celebrated at 10-30am. 
 

Padley Pilgrimage in honour of our local martyrs will be 
celebrated on 15th July in conjunction with Hallam Diocese. 
 

Denis – a Saturday evening “regular” has just retired 

and we wish him a very happy retirement in the years ahead. 
We may have other parishioners who have recently retired 

and now find they have time on their hands. Readers, choir 

members and Eucharistic ministers are all needed. Please 
think about it and, then, come out into the light!!! 
 

Sick and Housebound: In prayer we remember Teresa 

Fiddler, David Cowan, Ron Simpson, Maureen Davis, Jacobo 
Medin Dopico, Mary Phillips, Anthony Culshaw, Marie Taylor, 

Carole Petts, Mary Reynolds, Mary Brundette, Catherine and 
Jenny. 
 

Fr Joseph Harrison CSSp died last Wednesday aged 95. Fr 

Joe knew our parish well from the time he was stationed here 
some years ago. We also remember our family members, 

parishioners and friends (Sarah Wadel tragically killed; also, 
her husband Andrew who grieves). 

May their souls and the souls               rest in peace. 

 
 


